Dear Members of Council,

We have been trying for more than two years to resolve this issue. We are simply asking that residents be notified of a proposed municipally run private parking in their neighbourhood. That's it, but for some reason we can't get this done and we can't get answers as to why it is so controversial to simply notify residents of a major change in their neighbourhood.

I have recently asked this of Councillor Maureen Cassidy and George Kotsifa and to date have received no reply.

Please see email below.

I don't understand and the lack of dialogue has created so much tension and animosity for no reason.

We are asking that residents be given notice exactly the same way notice is given when a private parking is being proposed which is: a mail circulation notice to homes within 120 metres of the site, and we asking of this whenever it is proposed regardless of whether there is a great demand for this parking lot or not. It is just whenever.

Please, amend the Public Notice Policy to include a mailout to resident. Why is this so hard?

Thank You

AnnaMaria Valastro